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Project Orbis International, Inc. 

September 05, 2024 
 
Mr. M A Masud Bhuiyan 
General Secretary 
Mazharul Haque BNSB Eye Hospital 
Cumilla Road, Chandpur 
Bangladesh 
 
Subject: Letter of Intent (LOI) 
 
Dear Mr. Masud Bhuiyan, 
 
This is our pleasure to inform you that Bangladesh program for Project Orbis 
International Inc. has decided to provide support to “Mazharul Haque BNSB Eye 
Hospital” to implement the project “Restoring the Haimchar Women-Led Green 
Vision Centre”. This support will be provided for a period from September 15, 2024 to 
December 31, 2024. 
 
The disbursement of financial support to Mazharul Haque BNSB Eye Hospital for 
implementing this project is subject to the availability of funds from “Project Orbis 
International, Inc”, and necessary approval from NGO Affairs Bureau. In this regard, 
we expect that Mazharul Haque BNSB Eye Hospital will obtain all necessary 
permission from the NGO Affairs Bureau, Government of the Peoples’ Republic of 
Bangladesh. 
Year-wise breakup of the budgeted amount is as follows: 
 
 

Year Amounts (in 
BDT) 

Amounts(in 
USD) @ 109.39 

Perido-15 Sept. 2024 to 31 Dec 2024) 17,30,000.00 15,815 

Total Amount 17,30,000.00 15,815 

 
Total: Taka Seventeen Lac Thirty Thousand Only 
 
 

 
__________________ 
Dr. Munir Ahmed 
Country Director, Bangladesh Country Office 
 


